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Aeneid Virgil 1890
CliffsNotes on Shakespeare's The
iliad-wordsworth-classics

Tempest Sheri Metzger 2007-08-20 The
original CliffsNotes study guides
offer expert commentary on major
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themes, plots, characters, literary
devices, and historical background.
The latest generation of titles in
this series also feature glossaries
and visual elements that complement
the classic, familiar format. In
CliffsNotes on The Tempest, you
follow the famous story of Prospero
and his daughter Miranda. Through
magic, Prospero conjures up a storm
that brings a ship full of his
enemies to the island on which he and
Miranda live. What follows is
Shakespeare's comic masterpiece
that's full of intrigue and romance.
Summaries and commentaries lead you,
act by act, through this
Shakespearean classic, and critical
essays give you insight into the play
as a political romance. Other
features that help you study include
Character analyses of the main
iliad-wordsworth-classics

characters A character map that
graphically illustrates the
relationships among the characters A
section on the life and background of
William Shakespeare A review section
that tests your knowledge A Resource
Center full of books, articles,
films, and Internet sites Classic
literature or modern-day
treasure—you'll understand it all
with expert information and insight
from CliffsNotes study guides.
The Odyssey Robin Lister 1994-09-15
This timeless retellings of one of
the world's greatest stories is
accompanied by magnificient artwork.
The Iliad Diego Agrimbau 2018-08
After ten years of siege by Greek
forces, the walls of Troy remain
intact. Only the intervention of the
greatest warrior of all time,
Achilles, can tilt the balance in
2/18

Downloaded from smt-data.com on June
29, 2022 by guest

favor of the invaders. On the Trojan
side, Prince Hector is the only one
who can face him. This is the story
of the greatest war of all time. The
war that brought all the heroes of
ancient Greece together and turned
them into immortal legends. It is the
war that made the gods of Olympus
face each other, due to their envy
and vanity. This is the Trojan War.
The Prelude, The Recluse & The
Excursion William Wordsworth
2020-02-20 Read & Co. presents
Wordworth's collected works; “The
Prelude”, “The Recluse” and “The
Excursion” together in one volume
with additional biographical excerpts
by Anna Maria Hall, Leigh Hunt and
Thomas Carlyle. A fantastic
collection of Wordsworth's best
poetry not to be missed by fans and
collectors of his wonderful work.
iliad-wordsworth-classics

“The Prelude”, a poem written in
blank verse, is Wordsworth's
autobiographical magnum opus within
which he offers the reader a plethora
of personal details about his life.
He began writing when he was just 28
and continued to work on it
throughout his life. Changed and
expanded many times, it was
originally conceived as an
introduction to “The Recluse”, an
unfinished work. “The Excursion” is
the second and only completed part of
Wordsworth's “The Recluse”. It
revolves around three central
figures: the Solitary, who has lived
through the horrors and hopes of the
French Revolution; the Pastor, to
whom a third of the poem is
dedicated; and the Wanderer. “The
Recluse” was to be Wordsworth 's
three-part masterpiece, but
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tragically remains uncompleted.
William Wordsworth (1770–1850) was an
English Romantic poet famous for
helping to usher in the Romantic Age
in English literature with the
publication of “Lyrical Ballads”
(1798), which he co-wrote with Samuel
Taylor Coleridge. He was also notably
poet laureate of Britain between 1843
until his death in 1850. Other
notable works by this author include:
“The Tables Turned”, “The Thorn”, and
“Lines Composed A Few Miles above
Tintern Abbey”.
The 100 Most Influential Books Ever
Written Martin Seymour-Smith 2001
Details the books that have forever
changed civilization, from the Bible
and the Koran to Darwin's Origin of
the Species and Freidan's Feminine
Mystique, and includes a historical
overview and fascinating facts for
iliad-wordsworth-classics

each author and book, and much more.
Original.
The Odyssey of Homer 1868
The Iliad Homer 1995 Recounts the
triumphs and defeats of the Greek and
Trojan heroes during the Trojan War
and the destruction of Troy by
combined Greek armies
Iliad and Odyssey Homer 1842
The War Nerd Iliad John Dolan
2017-10-02 We recognize the names:
Achilles, Odysseus, Zeus, and Apollo.
We're taught that The Iliad is a
foundational text of civilization.
But who has really read the text?
Until now, The Iliad was hijacked by
academics and used to bludgeon
schoolchildren as a boring-yetmandatory reading. Poet, novelist,
essayist, and former teacher John
Dolan revisits this ancient tale and
restores it to its ancient glory. The
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Greeks and Trojans are still
fighting. The gods are still
interfering. But in Dolan's version,
you'll be amazed at how funny, raw,
and terrifying this doomed world of
war really is. He strips away clunky,
archaic language to reveal the true
meaning and themes that animate this
tale of war and futility. John
Dolan's work under the nom de guerre
"Gary Brecher The War Nerd" has been
met with both acclaim and
controversy. Dolan's version of The
Iliad is sapped of the usual
saccharine romance attributed to
"heroes" and lets the action tell the
story. Regardless of attributed name,
Dolan/Brecher is an astute observer
of modern warfare who now turns that
keen analysis to the most classical
of documented battles, The Iliad.
John Dolan now works with Mark Ames
iliad-wordsworth-classics

(of eXile fame) to produce the Radio
War Nerd weekly podcast on military
matters. Born in Denver, Colorado,
Dolan currently lives in Macedonia.
William Wordsworth Edwin Paxton Hood
1856 Divided into the phases of
Wordsworth's life, this biography
recounts the history of one of
England's greatest poets. The book
proves valuable for anyone wishing to
gather a greater understanding of
Romanticism.
The Iliad in a Nutshell Michael
Squire 2011-10-06 A new, illustrated
study of the Iliac tablets, a group
of objects inscribed in miniature
with epic episodes. Like the tablets
themselves, Michael Squire tackles
major themes through small ones, by
relating their production to
macroscopic problems of signification
in Graeco-Roman antiquity.
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Daisy Miller Henry James 2011-11-14
Henry James’s Daisy Miller was an
immediate sensation when it was first
published in 1878 and has remained
popular ever since. In this novella,
the charming but inscrutable young
American of the title shocks European
society with her casual indifference
to its social mores. The novella was
popular in part because of the
debates it sparked about foreign
travel, the behaviour of women, and
cultural clashes between people of
different nationalities and social
classes. This Broadview edition
presents an early version of James’s
best-known novella within the
cultural contexts of its day. In
addition to primary materials about
nineteenth-century womanhood, foreign
travel, medicine, philosophy,
theatre, and art—some of the topics
iliad-wordsworth-classics

that interested James as he was
writing the story—this volume
includes James’s ruminations on
fiction, theatre, and writing, and
presents excerpts of Daisy Miller as
he rewrote it for the theatre and for
a much later and heavily revised
edition.
Chapman's Homer Homer 2000 Homer
bidding farewell to his wife,
Odysseus bound to the mast, Penelope
at the loom, Achilles dragging
Hector's body round the walls of Troy
- scenes from Homer have been
portrayed in every generation.
Chapman's translations are argued to
be two of the liveliest and readable.
Classical Civilisation for the AQA
Specification
Iliad and Odyssey Homer 1844
The Odyssey Homer 1992 A modern prose
version of the classical epic relates
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the wanderings and homecoming of a
Greek warrior and hero
The Odyssey (Collins Classics) Homer
2012-05-31 HarperCollins is proud to
present its new range of best-loved,
essential classics.
Emma Jane Austen 2016-08-31 Emma is
perhaps Jane Austen's most complex
character. Her hubris—and capacity
for self-delusion—in the
(mis)management of other people's
affairs sets the table for a
satisfying comedy of self-discovery.
Sayre Street Books offers the world's
greatest literature in easy to
navigate, beautifully designed
digital editions.
Twilight of the Idols with the
Antichrist and Ecce Homo Friedrich
Nietzsche 2007 Includes three works,
all dating from Nietzsche's last
lucid months, that aim show him at
iliad-wordsworth-classics

his most stimulating and
controversial: the portentous
utterances of the prophet (together
with the ill-defined figure of the
Ubermensch) are forsaken, as wit,
exuberance and dazzling insights
predominate.
Rupert of Hentzau Anthony Hope
2021-01-01 First published in the
year 1898, the present book 'Rupert
of Hentzau' was written by the
celebrated English novelist and
playwright - Anthony Hope. This novel
is a sequel to the author's one of
the much appreciated novels 'The
Prisoner of Zenda'.
The Odyssey Homer 2016 A major new
translation of Homer's great epic
poem that encapsulates the power of
cunning over strength, the pitfalls
of temptation and the importance of
home. Anthony Verity's rendering
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transmits the directness, power, and
dignity of Homer's poetry in an
elegant and accurate translation that
respects the original line numbers.
William Allan, an authority in
classical Greek tragedy and epic,
offers a full introduction that
guides the reader in understanding
the composition of the poem, the
major themes of the narrative, and
situates the poem in its original
cultural context. The line-by-line
format of the translation is
invaluable for those wishing to
coordinate it with the Greek text or
references in secondary literature.
Extensive notes offer book-by-book
summaries and elucidate difficult
words and passages. The bibliography
offers a succinct guide to further
scholarship in English; a full index
of names enables the reader to trace
iliad-wordsworth-classics

particular characters through the
text; map showing the known Greek
world traversed by Odysseus between
Troy and Ithaca.
Tales of Troy and Greece Andrew Lang
1941 Long ago, in a little island
called Ithaca, on the west coast of
Greece, there lived a king named
Laertes. His kingdom was small and
mountainous. People used to say that
Ithaca 'lay like a shield upon the
sea,' which sounds as if it were a
flat country. But in those times
shields were very large, and rose at
the middle into two peaks with a
hollow between them, so that Ithaca,
seen far off in the sea, with her two
chief mountain peaks, and a cloven
valley between them, looked exactly
like a shield. The country was so
rough that men kept no horses, for,
at that time, people drove, standing
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up in little light chariots with two
horses; they never rode, and there
was no cavalry in battle: men fought
from chariots. When Ulysses, the son
of Laertes, King of Ithaca grew up,
he never fought from a chariot, for
he had none, but always on foot. If
there were no horses in Ithaca, there
was plenty of cattle. The father of
Ulysses had flocks of sheep, and
herds of swine, and wild goats, deer,
and hares lived in the hills and in
the plains. The sea was full of fish
of many sorts, which men caught with
nets, and with rod and line and hook.
Thus Ithaca was a good island to live
in. The summer was long, and there
was hardly any winter; only a few
cold weeks, and then the swallows
came back, and the plains were like a
garden, all covered with wild
flowersÑviolets, lilies, narcissus,
iliad-wordsworth-classics

and roses. With the blue sky and the
blue sea, the island was beautiful.
White temples stood on the shores;
and the Nymphs, a sort of fairies,
had their little shrines built of
stone, with wild rose-bushes hanging
over them. Other islands lay within
sight, crowned with mountains,
stretching away, one behind the
other, into the sunset. Ulysses in
the course of his life saw many rich
countries, and great cities of men,
but, wherever he was, his heart was
always in the little isle of Ithaca,
where he had learned how to row, and
how to sail a boat, and how to shoot
with bow and arrow, and to hunt boars
and stags, and manage his hounds.
The Prisoner of Zenda Anthony Hope
101-01-01 A turning point in the
history of European literature, 'The
Prisoner of Zenda' is one such
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fabulous work of Anthonu Hope which
inspired an entire new genre in
literature - Ruritanian Romance.
Published in 1894, this is an
adventure novel in which the King of
Ruritania is drugged on the eve of
his coronation and thus, is unable to
attend the ceremony. Political forces
within the realm are such that, in
order for the king to retain the
crown, his coronation must proceed.
Fortuitously, an English gentleman on
holiday in Ruritania, who resembles
the monarch, is persuaded to act as
his political decoy in an effort to
save the unstable political situation
of the interregnum.
Best Ghost Stories Charles Dickens
1997
The Iliad and the Odyssey Marcia
Williams 2006 The Iliad tells the
story of the war between Greeks and
iliad-wordsworth-classics

Trojans; the love between Helena and
Paris; and the Trojan Horse. The
Odyssey depicts the perilous voyage
home of the Greek warrior Odysseus.
This title retells these classic
Greek stories with a cartoon style,
aiming to make them accessible and
fun for young children.
The Upanishads Anonymous 2021-09-11 A
part of the "Vedas", a collection of
ancient manuscripts which form the
basis for the Hindu religion, the
"Upanishads" are ancient Sanskrit
texts which contain arguably the most
important spiritual aspects of the
Hindu faith. Of the more than two
hundred "Upanishads", the ones of
principal importance, Chandogya,
Kena, Aitareya, Kaushitaki, Isa,
Katha, Mundaka, Taittiriyaka,
Brhadaranyaka, Svetasvatara, Prasna,
and Maitriyana, are presented here in
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the translation of famed Indologist
and Sanskritologist F. Max Muller,
which first appeared in the "Sacred
Books of the East" volumes I and XV.
The central theme of the "Upanishads"
is not that of a ritualistic
systematic philosophy but as Muller
describes to "know thy true self,
that which underlines thine Ego, and
find it and know it in the highest,
the eternal Self, the One without a
second, which underlies the whole
world." Noted for its thorough
annotations and scholarly detail this
edition of the "Upanishads" will
bring great insight to students of
the Hindu faith. Muller's complete
two volume translation is presented
here in a single volume printed on a
premium acid-free paper.
Father Brown G. K. Chesterton 2003
Shrewd and punctilious, with an
iliad-wordsworth-classics

intuitive awareness of the dark
secrets of human nature gained in the
confessional, Father Brown is well
equipped to uncover the startling
truth wherever murder, mayhem and
mystery stalk society.
Ulysses JAMES JOYCE 1952-01-01
ULYSSES James Joyce's novel Ulysses
is said to be one of the most
important works in Modernist
literature. It details Leopold
Bloom's passage through Dublin on an
ordinary day: June 16, 1904. Causing
controversy, obscenity trials and
heated debates, Ulysses is a
pioneering work that brims with puns,
parodies, allusions, stream-ofconsciousness writing and clever
structuring. Modern Library ranked it
as number one on its list of the
twentieth century's 100 greatest
English-language novels and Martin
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Amis called it one of the greatest
novels ever written. ULYSSES Ulysses
is a modernist novel by Irish writer
James Joyce. It is considered to be
one of the most important works of
modernist literature, and has been
called "a demonstration and summation
of the entire movement". Ulysses
chronicles the peripatetic
appointments and encounters of
Leopold Bloom in Dublin in the course
of an ordinary day, 16 June 1904.
Ulysses is the Latinised name of
Odysseus, the hero of Homer's epic
poem Odyssey, and the novel
establishes a series of parallels
between its characters and events and
those of the poem (the correspondence
of Leopold Bloom to Odysseus, Molly
Bloom to Penelope, and Stephen
Dedalus to Telemachus). Joyce divided
Ulysses into 18 chapters or
iliad-wordsworth-classics

"episodes". At first glance much of
the book may appear unstructured and
chaotic; Joyce once said that he had
"put in so many enigmas and puzzles
that it will keep the professors busy
for centuries arguing over what I
meant", which would earn the novel
"immortality". James Joyce
(1882-1941) was an Irish novelist and
poet, considered to be one of the
most influential writers in the
modernist avant-garde of the early
20th century. Joyce is best known for
Ulysses, the short-story collection
Dubliners, and the novels A Portrait
of the Artist as a Young Man and
Finnegans Wake. ULYSSES As the day
begins, Stephen Dedalus is displeased
with his friend and remains aloof. A
little later, he teaches history at
Garrett Deasy’s boys’ school. ULYSSES
Leopold Bloom begins his day by
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preparing breakfast for his wife,
Molly Bloom. He serves it to her in
bed along with the mail. ULYSSES As
their day unfolds, Joyce paints for
us a picture of not only what’s
happening outside but also what’s
happening inside their minds. ULYSSES
Drawing on the characters, motifs and
symbols of Homer’s Odyssey, James
Joyce’s Ulysses is a remarkable
modernist novel. It has lived through
various criticisms and controversies
and has undergone several theatre,
film and television adaptations. It
continues to remain a literary
masterpiece. ULYSSES
The Aeneid Publius Vergilius Maro
1995 Takes up the tale of Aeneas near
the point where Homer's Illiad had
left him. Urged by the gods to
fulfill hsi destiny, Aeneas leads the
dispossessed survivors of Troy
iliad-wordsworth-classics

through countless trials and
adventures, and visits they
underworld before his final defeat of
the indigenous Italian tribes, led by
Turnus, enables him to establish a
new kingdom in central Italy.
The Oxford Book of War Poetry Jon
Stallworthy 2008 There can be no area
of human experience that has
generated a wider range of powerful
feelings than war. The 250 poems
included in this acclaimed anthology
span centuries of human conflict from
David's lament for Saul and Jonathan,
and Homer's Iliad, to the finest
poems of the First and Second World
Wars, and beyond. Reflecting the
feelings of poets as diverse as
Byron, Hardy, Owen, Sassoon, and
Heaney, they reveal a great shift in
social awareness fromman's early
celebratory `war-songs' to the more
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recent `anti-war' attitudes of poets
responding to `man's inhumanity to
man' - and to women and children.
George Chapman: Homer's 'Odyssey'
Gordon Kendal 2016-09-16 p.p1
{margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px;
font: 16.0px Times; color: #ffffff}
For George Chapman (1559-1634) his
translation of Homer was ‘the work
that I was born to do’. The
publication of his Iliad and Odyssey
together in 1616 was a landmark in
English literature, but until now
there has been no edition which
modernises his spelling and
punctuation and also provides
detailed help in grasping his often
obscure language, and in
understanding how and why he
translated Homer in the particular
way he did. This edition of the
Odyssey, a companion to Robert
iliad-wordsworth-classics

Miola’s edition of the Iliad, aims to
bring Chapman’s rendering alive for
the modern reader. Its literary,
philosophical, and religious context
is explained in an Introduction and
in footnotes, and side- and endglosses clarify Chapman’s English.
His Odyssey is not only a stylistic
masterpiece of seventeenth-century
English: it constitutes a profound
and moving interpretation – still
relevant after four hundred years –
of Homer’s story of the suffering and
grace implicit in the human
condition. Through its teeming
diversity of events, settings, and
characters Homer and his first
English translator explore the
question of what it means to be human
in a complex and threatening world.
The Essential Philosophical Works
David Hume 2011 With an introduction
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by Charlotte R. Brown and William
Edward Morris. David Hume (1711–1776)
was the most important philosopher
ever to write in English, as well as
a master stylist. This volume
contains his major philosophical
works. A Treatise of Human Nature
(1739–1740), published while Hume was
still in his twenties, consists of
three books on the understanding, the
passions, and morals. It applies the
experimental method of reasoning to
human nature in a revolution that was
intended to make Hume the Newton of
the moral sciences. Disappointed with
the Treatise’s failure to bring about
such a revolution, Hume later recast
Book I as An Enquiry concerning Human
Understanding (1751), and Book III as
An Enquiry concerning the Principles
of Morals, which he regarded as
‘incomparably the best’ of all his
iliad-wordsworth-classics

works. Both Enquiries went through
several editions in his lifetime.
Hume’s works, controversial in his
day, remain deeply and widely
influential in ours, especially for
his contributions to our
understanding of the nature of
morality, political and economic
theory, philosophy of religion, and
philosophical naturalism. This volume
also includes Hume’s anonymous
Abstract of Books I and II of the
Treatise, and the short
autobiographical essay, ‘My Own
Life’, which he wrote just before his
death.
Iliad and Odyssey Homer 1903
The Iliad Karin Sisti 1985
Invisible Man / the Food of the Gods
H. G. Wells 2017-01-09 With an
Introduction by Linda Dryden,
Professor of English Literature at
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Edinburgh Napier University and the
author of Joseph Conrad and H. G.
Wells: The Fin-de Siecle-Literary
Scene. At the end of the nineteenth
century a stranger arrives in the
Sussex countryside and mayhem ensues;
in the sleepy county of Kent a
miracle food brings biological chaos
that engulfs and threatens the entire
planet. H. G. Wells's fertile and
mercurial imagination never brought
us more bizarre and unsettling
stories than those revealed in 'The
Invisible Man' (1897) and 'The Food
of the Gods, and How It Came to
Earth' (1904). These are stories of
extraordinary physical
transformations and are at once
extremely funny and richly
imaginative. At the same time, Wells
poses some very probing questions
about the ethical dimensions to
iliad-wordsworth-classics

science and the human capacity for
both pity and cruelty. Brought
together for the first time in this
new Wordsworth edition, The Invisible
Man and The Food of the Gods are two
of Wells's most entertaining and
thought-provoking works. AUTHOR: H.
G. Wells (21 September 1866 - 13
August 1946) is famously often
referred to as 'the father of science
fiction' but Wells's phenomenal
imagination ranged far and wide and
included works of comic social
realism. Such is Wells's facility
with story-telling that well over a
century after their publication, that
his stories are as fresh and
compelling to us today as they would
have been when his initial readers
first turned their pages, often in
astonishment and frequently in
amusement.
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The Táin Thomas Kinsella 2002 The
Tain Bo Cuailnge, centre-piece of the
eighth-century Ulster cycle of heroic
tales, is Ireland's greatest epic. It
tells the story of a great cattleraid, the invasion of Ulster by the
armies of Medb and Ailill, queen and
king of Connacht, and their allies,
seeking to carry off the great Brown
Bull of Cuailnge. The hero of the
tale is Cuchulainn, the Hound of
Ulster, who resists the invaders
single-handed while Ulster's warriors
lie sick. Thomas Kinsella presents a
complete and living version of the
story. His translation is based on
the partial texts in two medieval
manuscripts, with elements from other
versions, and adds a group of related
stories which prepare for the action
of the Tain. Illustrated with brush
drawings by Louis le Brocquy, this
iliad-wordsworth-classics

edition provides a combination of
medieval epic and modern art.
Agnes Grey Anne Bronte 101-01-01
First published in the year 1847,
famous Victorian novelist and one of
the famous Bronte sisters of English
Literature, Anne Brontë's celebrated
novel 'Agnes Grey' was her debut
novel. The novel follows Agnes Grey,
a governess, as she works within
families of the English gentry.
Njál's Saga Njála 1955 The story of
Burnt Njal, the great Icelandic
tribune, jurist, and consellor.
The Penguin Book of Romantic Poetry
Jonathan Wordsworth 2005-05-26 The
Romanticism that emerged after the
American and French revolutions of
1776 and 1789 represented a new
flowering of the imagination and the
spirit, and a celebration of the soul
of humanity with its capacity for
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love. This extraordinary collection
sets the acknowledged genius of poems
such as Blake's 'Tyger', Coleridge's
'Khubla Khan' and Shelley's
'Ozymandias' alongside verse from
less familiar figures and women poets
such as Charlotte Smith and Mary
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Robinson. We also see familiar poets
in an unaccustomed light, as Blake,
Wordsworth and Shelley demonstrate
their comic skills, while Coleridge,
Keats and Clare explore the Gothic
and surreal.
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